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       DATE:  February 7th, 2024 

 

TO: Livingston County Board of Commissioners 

 

      FROM: Lieutenant Chad Sell 

 

RE: MDOT Performance Requirements Resolution  

 

The Livingston County Sheriff’s Office is requesting the board of commissioners to 

review and approve the completion of the MDOT Performance Requirements Form 

Number 2207B. 

 

A resolution accepting Form 2207B will allow Sheriff’s Office personnel to apply for 

right of way permits within the MDOT permitting gateway program.  The permitting 

gateway allows the Sheriff’s Office to install traffic related equipment temporarily or 

permanently within the right of way of MDOT roadways. These items could include 

speed warning devices and cameras. 

 

The Livingston County Drain Commission and Road Commission currently have this 

same resolution on file with MDOT for their operations. 


